
From: King, Frank <email address removed> 
Sent: May 14, 2013 9:35 AM 
To: Myles,Debra [CEAA] 
Cc: Kelly.McGee; a.webster ; SULLIVAN Gord -DNNP 
Subject: RE: Requesting Consolidated Listing of Errata and/or Design Changes in OPG Submissions 
 
Debra, 
A Tracking Table has been submitted to the Panel with the submission of the last sub-set of responses to 
a set of Panel Information Requests.  The latest update to the Tracking Table is dated May 10, 2013 and 
can be found on the CEAA registry as item #  1048 
(http://www.ceaa.gc.ca/050/documents/p17520/89260E.pdf). 
 
The Tracking Table is organized on a document-by-document basis and identifies design updates, 
corrections, additional information and clarifications that have been provided to the Panel associated 
with a particular submitted document. These include the information in the letters on the CEAA Registry 
as items #335 and #336 as well as from responses to Information Requests and from Technical 
Information Session Undertakings.  No additional design updates have been provided other than those 
identified in CEAA Registry item #336. 
 
I hope this provides the clarification requested. 
 
Frank 
 
  
From: Myles,Debra [CEAA]  
Sent: May 13, 2013 4:40 PM 
To: King, Frank; a.webster 
Cc: Kelly.McGee 
Subject: Requesting Consolidated Listing of Errata and/or Design Changes in OPG Submissions 
 
Allan and Frank 
 
Please see the message below from Northwatch.  Could you please provide an answer to the question in 
the last paragraph? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Debra Myles  
DGR Joint Review Panel Co-Manager  
C/O Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency  
160 Elgin Street, 22nd floor  
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H3  
Tel.: 613-957-0626 or 1-866-582-1884  
DGR.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ceaa.gc.ca/050/documents/p17520/89260E.pdf
mailto:DGR.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca


From: Northwatch <email address removed> 
Sent: May 13, 2013 4:18 PM 
To: Myles,Debra [CEAA] 
Subject: Requesting Consolidated Listing of Errata and/or Design Changes in OPG Submissions 
 
Debra, 
 
 
On February 10th, 2012 Ontario Power Generation provided the Joint Review Panel with six sets 
of design changes to the Deep Geological Respository, which are described in CEAR#336, 
available online at http://www.ceaa.gc.ca/050/documents/54285/54285E.pdf  
 
Ontario Power Generation also provided CEAR# 335, which describes 23 errors in the 
documents submitted in April 2011 in support of their license application. The corrections 
document is online at http://www.ceaa.gc.ca/050/documents/54285/54285E.pdf. 
 
Are there additional errata or further design changes that have been filed by Ontario Power 
Generation? Using the search function in the Registry I was not able to identify any additional 
changes / corrections, but would appreciate either confirmation that no additional design changes 
/ updates or corrections / errata have been filed by Ontario Power Generation.  
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
Brennain 
 
Brennain Lloyd 
Northwatch 
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